
Tlingit Culture, language and
Literacy March, 2023

We Are Expanding to Middle School
TCLL is expanding to 6th and 7th grade next school year; 2023/24, and will continue to be housed at

Harborview Elementary. An 8th grade class will be added for the 2024/25 school year.

❖ Two middle school core teaching positions, plus a middle school Tlingit language teacher

position will be added to the program next school year.

❖ TCLL middle schoolers will enjoy cultural-based exploratories such as regalia-making,

singing/dancing, carving, weaving, beading, cooking, formline

drawing/painting, technology, and physical education

❖ TCLL middle schoolers can participate in sports and activities at

their neighborhood middle school.

❖ School bus transportation is provided from all areas of Juneau.

Questions? (907) 523-1850 Join us to learn more!
● Zoom Info Meeting: March 27th 5:00 PM

● Classroom Visits: April 10th 8:30-9:30 AM

● Open House @ HBV: April 17th 5:00 PM


